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January 21, 2009

Faith Michaels and KC Halpern
The Kids Clothes Club

120 Cypress Street

Brookline, Massachusetts 02445

Dear Ms. Michaels and Ms. Halpern:

In a cold season and tough economy, thank you for again
reaching out to our children most in need. The 165 coats you
provided have made it possible for every Associated child to be
warm this winter.

We deeply appreciate your compassion and tireless efforts to
address an urgent need —not only for our children but for those
throughout Greater Boston.

I hope you are having a wonderful new year.
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Please note that no goods or services were provided in return for this
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Smcerely yours,

Wayne Ysﬁ

President & CEO
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